
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL MEETING  

OF THE AUDIT OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 

OF ORANGE COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Orange County Audit Oversight Committee has canceled 
the May 11, 2023, Special Meeting, commencing at the hour of 10:00 a.m. due to a power outage 
affecting the County Administration North and County Administration South buildings.  

 

 

 

 
Mari Elias 
Clerk of the Audit Oversight Committee 
(657) 222-3836  

 


